
Tenth FAN Club Meeting of the 22-23 Season 

 

The tenth and last meeting of the season was held on Sunday June 11th 2023 at 9 
am. Our last meeting was a breakfast feast. The food was enjoyed by all. 63 
tickets were sold for this event but only 50 people showed up. The leftover food 
was donated to The Methodist Church here in Forked River who is currently 
involved in Ocean County’s only transitional housing for vets. Currently Ocean 
County has the highest population of veterans in the state as per the Patch. 
  
Margaret Rom president of the club planned the event and acted as the host. She 
thanked all the people that came to the event. She thanked all the people that 
support the club, came to all the meetings and continued to support the club by 
buying 50/50 tickets so we can have guest speakers in with informative topics.  
Margaret also thanked all the people who helped to make this breakfast 
successful.  
 
She also reminded us that the first meeting of the 23-24 Season will be on 
Wednesday September 6th at 7 pm. She asked us to tell our neighbors and 
encourage them to come to the meetings. The dues will remain at $5 per person 
and will be payable at the first meeting. Margaret also wished everyone a safe 
and happy summer. See everyone in September.     
  
50/50’s sold and 4 prizes of $ 25 were given out. 

Anyone interested in showing off your baking skills, Dolores Martinez has a signup 

sheet for future meetings that you can donate desserts to.  

Again, the start of the 23-24 season of the FAN Club will be Wednesday 

September 6th at 7 pm. 

 
Margaret Rom president 
Betty Smolen treasurer 
Brenda Terhune secretary      

 
 


